
Thank you for your email, however, we do not hold this information here. Some crime information 
will be available publically on the following website www.police.uk but West Yorkshire Police may 
also be able to provide information via your Freedom of Information request.  
 
Here is a link to the relevant part of the West Yorkshire Police website 
http://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/foi 
 
Regards 
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